
 

  

 
 
 
 
May 14, 2024 
 
Joe d’Eon 
Chair of Argyle Municipality Fire Fighters Association (AMFFA) 

 
 
RE:  Request to form a Council Committee 
 
Recently at a council meeting, Councilor Guy Surette informed the council that AMFFA had passed a 
motion to form a council committee to meet regularly with the 9 fire chiefs.  
 
The council acknowledges this request and is willing to create such a committee. However, as you 
know, we are currently in the process of completing a fire service review and may want to wait for its 
recommendations before meeting with the fire chiefs. Once we have the study's recommendations, 
there will likely be important issues to discuss, making this committee the appropriate forum.  
 
We eagerly anticipate the review’s recommendations and the formation of this new council committee 
as we work towards enhancing the safety and preparedness of our municipality for future fire services. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Danny Muise  
Warden Municipality of Argyle 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 


